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Notice to contributors

The editors welcome articles of general interest to psychiatrists. The Psychiatric Bulletin concentrates on provision of
services to people with mental disorders, and psychiatric training. A good length is 1200words; however, longer articles will
be considered. Photographs to accompany articles, where appropriate, are welcome but diagrams and tables should usually
not be included. In general there should be no more than five references.

Conference briefings and reviews should be no more than 500 words.
Correspondence on subjects of topical interest is also welcome but letters should be no more than 500 words, with up to

three references, and should not include diagrams or tables.
Please send three copies of all submissions, typed double-spaced, and using the Harvard system of referencing as in The

British Journal of Psychiatry.
Contributions are accepted for publication on the condition that their substance has not been published or submitted for

publication elsewhere. The views expressed in articles published in the Psychiatric Bulletin (except officialCollege material)
are the author's own and do not necessarily represent College policy.

The Psychiatric Bulletin operates an independent review system.

London London Hotel
The Royal College of Psychiatrists has negotiated a very preferential rate for its Members at the London London
Hotel, 2-14 Talbot Square. London W2 (close to Paddington Station and a fewminutes walk to Hyde Park). The
rates for 1991are: single room - Â£30;double/twin room - Â£50.All room rates are exclusive of VAT and service
charge and there is a breakfast supplement of: continental breakfast-Â£5-50; special buffet breakfast-Â£6-50. If
you wish to book a room at the London London Hotel you must say that you are a Member of the College and
quote your membership number. Rooms can be guaranteed by quoting credit card details when booking.
(Telephone: 071 262 6699; fax: 071 723 3233).

VANESSACAMERON
The Secretary
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